
Summer 2023

Dear Incoming Sixth Grader,

We hope you’re having a great summer. Soon our vacation will be over and you will be an
official sixth grade student at Holdrum!

When you get here, try to join extracurricular activities and really get involved with what is
happening at the school. Sixth grade is a great time to meet new people, make new friends,
and try out new interests.

We’re looking forward to seeing you in September. If you see us in the hallways, don’t hesitate
to ask us any questions or just say hello. We’ll be around to offer any assistance you may need
while you get acclimated to your new school.

In the meantime, enjoy the rest of your summer!

See you soon,
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